


The Secretary-
General on 2 April 

2018 instructed 
OHCHR to 

implement these 
recommendations

.
None of them 

were 
implemented.

The UN Ethics 
Office refused to 

act on this 
recommendation 

or refer it for 
action.





The policy is 
clear that “The 

alternate Chair of 
the Ethics Panel 
will … undertake 

his or her own 
independent 
review of the 
matter.” Ms 

Wellen decided 
to ignore the 

policy.

There is no 
evidence for this. 
It appears to be 

based on 
OHCHR’s 

changing public 
story.



I identified all 
of the rules to 
Ms Wellen, as I 

had to all 
previous 

Ethics Officers.

This is perhaps 
the most 
unethical 

finding - in the 
UN, managers 

can risk the 
lives of 

individuals to 
preserve a 

good working 
relationship 
with Beijing.



In reality, Ms 
Wellen did not 
even read my 
file before 30 

December 
2017, and then 

came under 
management 
pressure to 
“close” my 

case. I 
submitted 
extensive 

evidence. She 
conducts no 
analysis, and 

simply ignores 
the existence 
of the false 

and 
defamatory 

press release. 



The actual 
sequence of 

events:
3 Dec 2017: I tell 
Ms Wellen I have 
been warned my 
contract will be 

linked to forcible 
transfer. She says 
she can’t rely on a 

“tip-off.”
4 Dec 2017: I get 

the email and 
forward it as 

evidence. She 
refuses to speak 

to the senior 
manager who 
warned me. 

Ethics Officers 
simply refuse to 

refer anything for 
investigation 
where it could 
cause the UN 
reputational 

damage.


